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May 3, 2022 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM:  Jennifer Light  
 
SUBJECT: Status Report on Lower Snake River Dam Power Analysis Scope of 

Work Development 
 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Presenter: Jennifer Light and Ben Kujala 
 
Summary: At the April 12, 2022 Power Committee meeting, staff presented a draft 

scope of work for the potential Lower Snake River Dam power analysis, 
along with stakeholder feedback and concerns on the work. The May 11 
Power Committee meeting will provide an opportunity for a quick status 
update on the development of the scope of work and allow for any 
comments from committee members. Staff has not made any changes to 
this scope of work as proposed in April and considers it final, unless 
changes are requested by the Council. 
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